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With Christ in our hearts we grow in love to help others. 

 

Dear Parents,        3rd March 2017 
 
Earlier this year, Year 6’s art work was entered in a competition for the anniversary of the visit 
of Pocahontas to Syon House. The students worked hard creating mixed media pieces and one 
of our students was lucky enough to place third – well done Dona.  
 
Due to her placing, our class has been invited to be part of the commemoration ceremony 
which unveils a plaque for the anniversary. We will be leaving school at 2:40 and walking to 
Syon House on Monday the 20th of March, 2017. 
 
The ceremony will finish at 5.00pm.  Please indicate on the slip below the collection 
arrangements for your child.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Joyce 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Y6 Commemoration Ceremony, Syon House - 20th March 2017 

 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child is unable to/ able to attend.  
 
 

 I will be collecting my child at 5.00pm directly from Syon House. 
 

 ……………………..………………...………. will collect my child from Syon House. 
 

 My child will walk back to school with Miss Joyce & Mrs Williams and be picked up from 
school. 

 
Emergency telephone number: ……………………………………………………… 

 
 
I, __________________________,  am available to assist with walking students to Syon House. 
 
 

Please return this slip by Monday 6th of March. 
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